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Question: 
What action should be taken if deficiencies or mistakes in standards are detected? 

Solution: 
Deficiencies and mistakes in standards always have to be discussed in the relevant CEN or CENELEC TC or WG. Therefore, as soon as 
any such mistake is recognised, the appropriate body has to be informed and asked to take action for a possible revision of the standard as 
soon as possible.  
In addition to that, the problem should be discussed within the vertical group so that a general approach to the problem is laid down and the 
notified bodies can agree how to proceed with the testing before a revision of the standard is published. The relevant TC or WG should be 
informed of any such interim solution.  
If the problem is of general interest, the Horizontal Committee should be informed so that the subject can be discussed at Horizontal 
Committee level and, if necessary, with the relevant CEN or CENELEC authorities.  
The European Commission will receive the existing Recommendation for Use sheets for approval. 
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